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Area Current Provision/Support Next Steps 

Supporting 
Learning at home 

- Online learning platforms for 
arithmetic and Spelling 
(spelling Shed, TTRockstars) 

- Half termly homework 
projects 

- -Friday lunch homework club 

- Further Parent 
Workshops for 
Phonics/Spelling and 
Maths. 

Information about 
how different areas 
of the curriculum 
are taught. 

- Curriculum overviews 
- Subject progression maps on 

the school website (under 
curriculum subjects). 

- Curriculum pages and 
policies. 

- Tapestry to share in 
school learning with 
families giving 
parents opportunities 
to see learning in 
action. 

- Class celebration 
‘pop-ins’ to give 
families opportunities 
to see children’s 
learning more 
frequently and 
celebrate success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


